
 
 
January 8, 2024 
 
Maryann Pagano 
BlackHawk Data LLC 
505 8th Avenue 
12A-03 
New York, NY 10018 
 
Dear Maryann Pagano: 

This letter is to inform you that BlackHawk Data LLC has been placed in the Raleigh-Durham Airport Authority (RDUAA or
Authority) Minority and Women-Owned Small Business (MWSB) Directory. Your firm will remain in the Authority’s MWSB
Directory as long as it does not exceed the small business size standards as determined by the US Small Business
Administration. Your firm will also be required to maintain certification as a minority or woman-owned business by an
approved certifying agency.

RDUAA reserves the right to request additional information regarding business size, ownership, control, and management to
verify this firm’s eligibility to participate as a minority or women-owned small business. You will be required to submit
verification of business size and certification status at least yearly, to remain eligible to participate in the MWSB program. Your
annual renewal date is February 28, 2025.

BlackHawk Data LLC will be listed in the MWSB Directory at www.rdu.com/mwsbdirectory as a Women Business Enterprise
(WBE).

Your firm's participation on RDUAA contracts can be counted towards Women Business Enterprise (WBE) participation goals.

Please inform us if there are any material changes to your business. These changes may include but are not limited to:

Company name or contact information
Company ownership changes
Loss of certification
Significant changes in business size

The RDUAA maintains a listing of vendors which are interested in doing business with the Authority. This Interested Vendor
registry will allow the Authority to notify your firm of business-related events, outreach, networking and procurement activities.
Your firm may complete the Interested Vendor registration at http://rdu.diversitycompliance.com. This Interested Vendor
registration does not replace the MWSB certification process. Vendors must remain certified as an MWSB to participate in the
Authority's Small Business Programs.

A copy of this letter is available at http://rdu.diversitycompliance.com. You may reprint it at any time using your company
credentials. If you have any questions, you may contact me at smallbusiness@rdu.com.

Best Regards, 
 
 
Christy Thaxton 
Small Business Program Administrator 
Raleigh-Durham Airport Authority 
Small Business Programs Office


